
You've Been
Accepted, 
Now What?

Make sure you complete your
senior exit survey and add
the college you will be
attending so we can send them
your final transcript.

Send a final
transcript

Confirm
Enrollment
Make sure you have confirmed
enrollment at the college of
your choice.  Put down the
deposit, select your housing
option, sign up for
orientation.

Make sure your vaccinations
are all up-to-date.  College
campuses requires the MMR
(measles, mumps, and rubella
) to be updated. Living on
campus? Make sure you have
the meningococcal vaccine
too.

Be up to date

Schedule an appointment with
your academic advisor so you
can learn how to declare your
major and register for
classes.

Connect with
your Academic
Advisor

Send any AP or college level
credit (transcript) to the
Admissions Office at the
college you will be attending.

Get credit for
your credit

Make sure your college account
is activated and set to a
personal email address - not
your Adams 12 account.

Activate It

Make sure you have completed
your financial Aid paperwork,
including FAFSA, campus
scholarship applications,
apply for work study (or line
up a job for the academic
year), and/or make an
appointment with a financial
aid advisor so you know your
payment options.

Payment Plan?

Get organized
Once your paperwork is
complete, get organized for
classes.  Rent, buy or borrow
your books for classes, buy
any additional supplies, and
if you are moving out, plan
your living arrangements.

T I M E L I N E

For campus specific needs, reach out to your admissions counselor for more guidance


